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True Mother’s request to meet Europeans in Korea this Summer 
Young Shik An 
May 25, 2013 
   
Please send information re numbers attending Cheongpyeong from your nation  

 
 

Dear National and City Leaders, 

 

True Mother has mentioned several times to Rev. An that she would appreciate having an 

opportunity to speak to European members of both 1
st
 and 2

nd
 generation who are in Choengpyeong 

this summer.  

 

In order to be able to indicate to True Mother the time at which she would be able to meet the 

maximum number of European members we would like to ask you to report back regarding numbers 

of members from your nation who are planning to travel to attend workshops and other events in 

Cheongpyeong this summer and the period during which they will be in Korea.  

 

Please get back to us soon even if you can only make an estimate of numbers and dates.  

 
Many thanks. . 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Tim Miller and Peter Staudinger 

European Office 
website:           www.europeanoffice.net 

 
 
 


